
North By North-West, Everyman Theatre, Cheltenham 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that we are organising a trip for our Year 10 GCSE Drama students to see
the Wise Children Theatre Company’s production of North By North-West at the Everyman theatre in
Cheltenham on the evening of Wednesday 4th June 2025. Please note that this trip is taking place
during Work Experience Week. 
 
This is a wonderful opportunity for our GCSE Drama students to experience a live theatre production
from an excellent company of theatre-makers. This is a curricular trip that will support the students
in being successful with their studies. They will analyse and evaluate the production in Section C of
the Component 1 written exam, and it will also inspire their creativity in practical assessments, so it is
essential for all of them to attend. 
 
On the day, we will meet leave school by minibus at 6.00pm and return to school at approximately
10.30pm. We will confirm our exact return time when we know the running time of the performance.
We encourage car-sharing wherever possible. Students are not expected to wear school uniform. 
 
Please make the payment of £34.00 on Parent Pay by 12noon on Friday 28th March 2025. 
 
We believe that all students should have equal opportunities to benefit from school activities
independent of their parents’ financial means. We endeavour to minimise the financial barriers that
may prevent some students from taking advantage of these opportunities. 
Please look at the school’s website for information about how to apply for help with the costs or
email finance@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me tnewman@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk 
 
Kind regards, 

Mr Newman 
Head of Drama & Theatre 

01285 712302

admin@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk

The Park, Fairford GL7 4JQ 
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